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CAAC

Whilst the Camden Town Conservation Area Advisory Committee does not object in principle to the provision 

of gates, door and an entry system to prevent ASB, but the proposed design is considered completely 

unacceptable as it neither preserves nor enhances the Conservation Area. A simpler and more elegant metal 

railing type design would achieve the same aim and appear more appropriate for this location. The entry door 

and gates at 11 - 29 Mornington Street is a good precedent (albeit without the unnecessary curved top profile) 

and should be replicated here. The Committee asks that all parts of the Mornington Street Estate are treated 

in the same way and a perfectly suitable design already exists for this purpose which will result in a less 

prison-like appearance.
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